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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 4086 directs the Department of Wildlife Conservation to produce an elk population study to 

be presented electronically to the Legislature and the Governor within 1 year of the effective 

date. The study shall be used to determine Oklahoma’s elk population in southeastern Oklahoma. 
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